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ICF 
ICF work is ongoing but still at the level of the 
conceptual framework so not using it through the 
specific codes (so not as the classification in tis pure 
sense) I don't think my current ICF work is very 
relevant to WICC but I still believe it to be a very 
useful classification for family doctors to shift the 
focus from the disease to the person and for 
interprofessional collaboration and alignment with 
other providers electronical records.  

We'll see where we are ten years from now :)  



ACG 
In 2015 we have incorporated ICPC data from five community 
health centers into ACG. I have sent out an email to my 
colleagues who have been doing this work to report on what 
would be really useful for WICC to know. I can already say that as 
compared to five years ago it did work - so we have been able to 
construct ACG rubs out of ICPC data. My colleague who has done 
the work told me it was quite user friendly and it did not feel as 
if she was working with a black box. Unfortunately the research 
license expired before we had a chance to look at it together. I 
know there were some plans that the government would buy an 
ACG license so we would be able to use it further but that plan 
seems to have died somewhere on the way. As I said, I have sent 
out an email to understand where the barriers are. Will come 
back to you on that  



multi-morbidity 
Measuring MM - Here at PACE they also work on 
validating a measure of MM. I would like to link 
it to ICPC so we can use the measure directly out 
of ICPC based EMRs.   

This is a draft of a draft of a draft on which I do 
hope to work on over the next few months :) 



I am good :) learning tons here and enjoying 
the canadian (family) life! 


